
Hot Breakfast for K-5 students will be available and served in our school cafeteria at 7:40 am 
Entrance to breakfast will be from the 30th street school yard entrance
Pre-K students will have Hot Breakfast & Lunch in the classroom daily

All students in grades Pre-K-5 will enter the school building from the 30th street school yard entrance
K-5 ingress will begin at 7:55 am. 
Pre-K ingress will begin at 8:00 am. Parents must escort their children into the school yard. Parents may not

enter the school yard prior to 8:00 am
Only Pre-K parents will be allowed in the school yard for drop off

All students in Pre-K-5 will be dismissed in the school yard on 30th street beginning at 2:05 pm

September 2022

Dear P.S.234 Families,

Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year at P.S.234 The School of Performing Arts and Technology. We hope you

and your family have enjoyed the summer and found time to enjoy some special activities together. We look

forward to a new school year of learning together with you and your children.

Please be aware of some very important information included below for the first day of school which is Thursday,

September 8, 2022.

Hot Breakfast:

Morning Line Up Protocols:

Dismissal Protocols:

If you have any questions, please call the school office at (718) 956-2760 or email our parent coordinator 
Mr. Brown at jbrown1112@schools.nyc.gov

Thank you,

Dora Danner
Principal


